
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardian, 

Maths homework will be set weekly on our new Maths platform, Mathswatch VLE 

(https://vle.mathswatch.co.uk/vle/). Sparx Maths will no longer be used. For years 7, 8, 9 and 10, homework 

will be set every Wednesday. It will be due the following Wednesday. Year 11 will also have weekly homework 

set on Mathswatch but this will follow a bespoke plan. In class, students will practice a maths paper each 

month. To help support this, a paper will be set on Mathswatch for the students to rehearse and revise 

beforehand. After the exam paper is completed, homework will be set online to fill the gaps in knowledge.  

Students can log into Mathswatch without a username and password if they are already signed onto their 

school Microsoft account, which ensures no additional username and password is required. To do this, click on 

the icon below. 

 

If there is an issue doing it this way, please ask students to get their username/password from their class 

teacher.  

On Mathswatch you will find homework assignments set by the class teacher, interactive questions to promote 

independent practise and videos for a step-by-step walkthrough of topics. Teachers will demonstrate its use in 

lessons.  

We thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully, 

The Maths Department, 

All Saints Catholic College 

 

https://vle.mathswatch.co.uk/vle/

